

TEMPLE SOWERBY CE SCHOOL WEEKLY UPDATE Friday 8th October 2021

Dear Parents,

We have a few additional updates to provide you with this week, as follows:-

Harvest Festival

A reminder that the Harvest Festival is on Wednesday 13th October at 9.15am in Church. As mentioned, everyone is welcome, but please wear a mask and use the hand sanitiser provided. If you would like to contribute to the Food Bank collection, please bring in dried or tinned food.

Additionally, the Friends of Temple Sowerby School are running a Harvest Festival produce sale from 3.00pm - 3.45pm on the afternoon of Wednesday 13th October. If the weather is fine, they plan to have a stall just outside school - if its not great they will be in the bandstand in the playground.

As in previous year's they would very much welcome donations of produce from the school community. Donations of baked goods, jam, chutney, fruit vegetables, flowers etc. would be very much appreciated. Please can any donations be brought into school on the Tuesday afternoon or the Wednesday morning of Harvest Festival. Thank you in advance for your support.

Events

Just a reminder to book your parents evening, if you haven't done so already. Also, please return swimming consents, and the Young Voices consents (Years 3 to 6 only).

Flu Vaccinations

Thank you to all that have sent in the Flu Vaccination consents—just a reminder that they will be administered on Monday 11th October in the afternoon.

After School Clubs—after half term

After half term, we will have a new selection of After School Clubs. These are:

Mondays and Tuesday—Action Ants

Wednesdays—film night with popcorn with Mr Farmer

Thursday—art club with Alex the artist (numbers limited)

Friday—homework club

As this term, Mondays to Thursday will run from 3.30pm—5.00pm (£3.50 per person), and Fridays will be from 3.30pm—4.30pm (£2.50 per person).

Please e-mail admin@temp-sow.cumbria.sch.uk to secure a place on your choice of club. The art night (Thursday) does have a number limit, so please sign up as soon as possible for the whole 6 weeks to give us a clear idea of numbers for planning of activities and preparation of resources.

Staff News
Sadly, Mrs Stamper will be leaving the school at half term. She has been successful in securing a job closer to home and we wish her all the best in her new position. She has been a valued member of staff over the last 8 years at the school. If you would like to contribute to her leaving present, please drop it into the office.
The good news is that Mr and Mrs Farmer had a beautiful baby girl last weekend. Her name is Iris and they are all doing well. Mr Farmer is currently on paternity leave for a couple of weeks. If you would like to contribute to a gift, again, please drop it into the office.
Kind regards
MM
Mr K Laithwaite
Headteacher